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Please do not support this bill! This is an ill advised bill that will do nothing to fight 

violent crime. Criminals don't obey the law. The only people that this bill will affect are 

the law abiding citizens of Oregon. Because different jurisdictions will have different 

restrictions which will be confusing ,This bill will make it difficult for law abiding 

citizens to know where they can and can’t legally carry a firearm even with a permit. 

This bill will make it more difficult for people to defend themselves and their loved 

ones. These type restrictions have already been found unconstitutional by the 

supreme court in other states.    

Thank you 

 


